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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   GOLF BOARD 

FROM:  HOLLY WERNER, FOOD & BEVERAGE COORDINATOR 

SUBJECT:  MONTHLY DEPARTMENT REPORT 

DATE:   AUGUST 15, 2023 

 

I am going to repeat myself a few times here as last month I gave you my July report!  We had a lot 

going on here in the Food and Beverage. 

 

We had Tom Eaton’s Retirement party as he retired from Chart here in New Prague. 

 

We also hosted the NP Ryder Cup on Saturday July 8th.  

 

We also hosted the MNPGA Jr Tour tournament quite a few parents and the kids came up for lunch. 

 

We hosted the “HorseNutz” tournament on July 14 feeding about 140 people. 

 

The weekend of July 20th thru the 23rd was busy…we had a Funeral lunch on the 20th, shower on the 

22nd, and the JDK tournament on the 22nd as well.  For the JDK we did grilled chicken and cheesy 

potatoes a salad with dinner rolls and were given RAVE REVIEWS!! 

 

The next weekend we hosted the Denny Greene Tournament which was a huge success!!We introduced  

breakfast sandwiches and Breakfast Burritos both mornings and everyone enjoyed those!! I am  

considering doing those in the mornings out in the snack shack for Saturday and Sunday mornings. 

 

The LeSueur Health Department conducted a walk-through and their findings were just fine.  There 

were a few maintenance/housekeeping situations documented, staff is/was able to address and satisfy the 

report. 

 

 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

HOLLY WERNER, FOOD & BEVERAGE COORDINATOR 

 

400 Lexington Avenue South, New Prague, MN  56071 

Phone: 952-758-5326   info@newpraguegolf.com 


